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For the last two years our federal government, and far too many state governments, have been 
dominated by anti-worker politicians. The results have been disastrous for working people:

•	 An anti-worker majority on the Supreme Court, which has already issued decisions to 
weaken public-sector unions and make it harder to enforce labor laws.

•	 A $1.5 trillion tax scam full of giveaways to the wealthy and corporations.
•	 The militarization of immigration policy, with mass incarceration of immigrants, including 

children, in detention centers reminiscent of concentration camps.
•	 A new NAFTA that will not rebuild US manufacturing or raise wages, but includes new 

corporate giveaways for banks, drug companies, tech companies and the energy industry.
•	 Attacks on the collective bargaining rights of public-sector workers, most notably 

in Iowa where the Republican majority virtually dismantled one of the better public-sector 
collective bargaining laws in the country.

•	 Despite low unemployment, wages are not rising — our communities still face a 
shortage of good jobs.

However, insurgents inspired by Bernie Sanders are increasingly challenging both right-wing 
Republicans and corporate Democrats. If working people — still the vast majority of potential 
voters — turn out to vote, we can put our country on the road towards winning:

•	 “Medicare for All” single-payer healthcare, taking healthcare off the bargaining table.
•	 Recognition of the right of every worker to join a union.
•	 Investment in infrastructure to create good jobs.
•	 Free tuition at public colleges and universities.

Make sure you are registered to vote:
vote.org for more information

VOTE NOVEMBER 6
Find worker-friendly candidates:
ueunion.org and OurRevolution.com


